

August 5, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the Breckenridge Police Department will provide traffic control for the Breckenridge Homecoming parade scheduled for Wednesday, September 17, 2025, from 7:00 P.M. until 8:00 P.M. The parade floats will be staged along Miller Road. The parade will proceed south on Smith, then east on Walker, then north on Court. Walker will be closed for approximately one hour.

If anything further is required, please contact our department at (254) 559-2211 or by fax at (254) 559-7100.

Thank You,

Blake Johnson Chief of Police Breckenridge Police Department